Jeffrey Doyle,

Orchard Certified Public Accountants
Orchard Park,

NY 14564-1363

05/03/2004

Dear Mr. Doyle,

Sheila Albright is being considered for the position of intern in the accounting department of your company. I have known Sheila for two years now having been her lecturer in business finance, taxation, auditing, management accounting and marketing management. As her lecturer, I had the opportunity to interact with Sheila and observe her interaction with others. She has excellent social skills and is a good team player. Her grades are excellent and she has been in the Deans List of Excellence twice. This is not surprising given that she is a hardworking and serious student.

Sheila is very good in accounting and I am confident that she will add value to your department. I recommend Sheila for a position in your firm because I know her abilities fit your needs. For more information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Richard Bradman.

